
 

 

Justin Goble 

This letter is to notify you that as of today April 16
th

 2021 you are hereby terminated as a part 

time Police Officer for the Martinsville Police Department. You are no longer able to act as a 

Police Officer representing the Martinsville Police Department and you are not allowed to be in 

or on any property of the Martinsville Police Department acting as a Police Officer for this 

agency. Please return immediately all badges, patches, keys and any equipment issued by the 

Martinsville Police Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________ 

Chief of Police 

 

MARTINSVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Chief Ryan Slater 

19 W Cumberland St. 
Martinsville, Il 62442 

217-382-4323 
Fax 217-382-4726 


